
 

  

Reminders  
Applying for a Primary school place for your child—You must apply for a       

Primary school place for your child before 15th January 2022. 

  Applying for a High school place for your child—You must apply for a High 
school place for your child before 31st October 2021. 

 
Break up for Autumn Half Term  - Friday 22nd October 2021 
Return after Autumn Half Term  - Monday 1st November 2021 

                Macmillan  

On Friday 24th September we will hold a cake and bun sale in the playground, 
raising money for Macmillan Cancer. Many of our families 
have been supported by this charity and we would like to 
raise some money. If you are able to donate any baking, 
please drop if off at the main reception on the Thursday 
or Friday morning (23rd or 24th) The sale will take 
place in the afternoon in the main playground. Children 
can bring some money, to buy a cake or bun then any   
remaining cakes will be sold to parents. 

Reception PE Dates 
RH—Friday Morning 

RM—Tuesday Morning 

 

Pre School Service—2 Year Old's  

We have funded places available (subject to certain criteria being met) and          
privately funded places.  If you would like more information, please contact      

the school office on 01484 226681. 

Moldgreen Magic 
Autumn Term, Week 2 Week Ending 17th September 2021 

RH 99.16 

RM 97.44 

1GH 89.57 

1W 99.17 

2A 94.20 

2S 87.50 

3E 100.00 

3J 99.20 

4EB 96.67 

4SB 95.83 

5M 91.30 

5S 89.38 

6N 96.36 

6S 85.24 

Overall 94.48 

Attendance % 
13.09.21 to 
17.09.21 

Yellow   1 

Red   4 

Blue   2 

Green   3 

Team Points so far 



Class Name 

RH N/A 

RM N/A 

1GH Mya 

1W Nicholas 

2A Rhian 

2S Zoya 

3E Caitlin  

Class Name 

3J Noor 

4EB N/A 

4SB Zuzanna 

5M Te’leigha 

5S Jonah 

6N Tailor 

6S Mason 

Star of the Week 

Each Friday a child in every class will be named the Star of the Week. The child with the most 
team points in each class will receive the award. The team points are awarded for a variety of  

reasons. These could be for positive behaviour,  progress in their work and good manners.  

          Nursery/Reception Parents 
Please can all parents/carers of Nursery & Reception children 
ensure that if they are providing grapes in their child’s packed 
lunch that they cut the grapes lengthwise.  

 

 
 
 
 

Theme Day Lunch 
 
 
On Thursday 7th October we are  
having a Smile Theme Day lunch in 
school. 
 
Children who are currently on school 
meals will get the meal on that day.   
 
If your child would like the Theme 
Day lunch and they are not currently 
on school meals they may have the 
lunch on that day. 
 
The Theme Day lunch is completely 
free for all children. 
 
Some Staff members will also be   
eating their lunch with the children.  


